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Pink Saree Walkathon  

           Students, along with a staff member from 

Vrisksha Global School, presented the details of 

Pink Saree Walkathon to the women faculty 

members, emphasizing the significance of the 

participation. On October 6, 2014, Vrisksha Global 

School organized a 2.5 KM Pink Saree Walkathon, 

aimed at raising awareness and supporting breast 

cancer screening for underprivileged women. The 

event highlighted the importance of early detection 

and accessible healthcare. 

Principal's Orientation Talk to the 

First-Year Students 

          The Principal delivered an 

engaging orientation talk to first-year 

students. The session focused on 

academic expectations, personal 

growth, and opportunities for success. 

Students left feeling motivated and 

eager to begin their new journey. 
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             Following the successful completion of the one-month digital news publication, our 

Principal Dr. R. Satish Kumar honoured the coordinators with a celebration, sparking 

motivation. The cake-cutting ceremony, led by Thiru. A. B. Madhan, Trustee, and Aravind 

Thirunavukkarasu, Director CR, spread joy and elation. This thoughtful recognition not only 

filled the room with appreciation but also fueled the coordinators' dedication and inspiration for 

future creation. 
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A Sweet Reward: Celebrating Milestones with Cake and Joy! 
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EEE Research Center Conducts Doctoral Committee Meeting 

                   The Department of Electrical and Electronics 

Engineering (EEE), Research Center (4261708), successfully 

conducted the second Doctoral Committee (DC) meeting for Mrs. 

T. Chella Ramya, Research Scholar. The meeting was held under 

the guidance of Dr. K. Umadevi, (Research Supervisor) Dean 

(P&D), Professor  & Head of the EEE department. 

                        ATAL FDP Proposal Submitted by the Department of CSE 

                            The Department of Computer Science and Engineering (CSE) has 

submitted a proposal for the ATAL Faculty Development Program (FDP) through the AICTE 

portal. The proposal was coordinated by Dr. B. Sujatha, Dean Academics and                   

Dr. M. Sakthivel, Head/ CSE.  

 
Meeting on Hydrogeological Survey Consultancy Work 
Attended by Dr. Seenirajan 

          Dr. Seenirajan, Head of the Department of Civil 

Engineering, participated in a meeting focused on consultancy 

work for a hydrogeological survey aimed at enhancing water 

resources in select villages of the Cuddalore district. Key 

members in attendance included Dr. G. Ravi, Senior 

Geologist; Dr. Senthilkumar, GIS Consultant; and Er. Shamsul 

Hudha, Consulting Geotechnical Engineer from HFS 

Geotechnical Consultants, Erode. The meeting involved a 

detailed discussion on the specifications and requirements of 

the project. 

 



 
  

 

Daily News 
SENGUNTHAR 
 

   01-10-2024/SEC/DN/023  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KRIAKSHETRA: Skill Mastery Hub 

The Kriakshetra program focused on developing 

engineering skills. First-year students took part in 

hands-on training to strengthen their technical 

abilities. The program aimed to provide valuable 

knowledge and practical experience.  

                    A session on the roles and responsibilities of First-Year Class Committee 

members, along with a one-month feedback review, was successfully conducted. 
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